Our Lady of the Assumption

Parish Qutreach Ministries
1 Molloy Street

Copiague, NY 11726 (631) 842-5264

December 10, 2022

Biagio M. Arpino, Principal

St. Johin the Baptist High School
1170 Montauk Highway

West Islip, NY 11795

Dear Mr. Arpino,

And there you were once again, at our door, bearing gifts! We thank you and the
entire St. John the Baptist High School family for your most generous donation of gift
cards valued at §1600 to the Outreach. What a blessing it has been that together we
can offer some support to the poor of our community struggling to feed their families
this holiday season.

On behalf of Our Lady of the Assumption Outreach, accept our humble gratitude.
We wish you all a peaceful and blessed Christmas.

Sincerely,

j g‘ é
Cathie Martens
Coordinator



